
Wednesday, 2 March 2022

Twilight Open Night at Valley View Secondary School 

Parents, caregivers and community members are warmly invited to attend our Twilight Open Night on 

Wednesday 23 March 2022. The evening is specifically targeted to students currently in year 6 starting year 7 

in 2023. However, all prospective families are welcome.  

Meet and greet the principal and VVSS staff over light refreshments served in the picturesque garden 

setting.  

Join a student escorted full tour of the school, viewing the dynamic learning spaces and range of excellent 

facilities the school has to offer.   

Hear about the year 7 transition program, specialist and innovative programs and view the images of the 

proposed new building works.  

Observe an experiment in one of the science laboratories, play a game of chess, talk on live Italian radio and 

be tempted by some amazing treats baked in the food and technology centre.  

Principal Address begins at 5.30pm followed by student guided tours.  

We look forward to welcoming you to our proud and vibrant school community. 

When: Wednesday 23 March 2022 

Time: 5.30pm 

Where: Valley View Secondary School, 240 Wright Road, PARA VISTA SA 5093 

If you are unable to attend our Twilight Open Night, an opportunity for a principal tour of the school will 

be available upon booking. Visit our website for more information valleyview.sa.edu.au.  

BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL 

Scan the QR code to book now or 

visit our website 

Kind Regards 

Yvette Swaalf 

PRINCIPAL 

http://www.valleyview.sa.edu.au/

